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• Authority 

• Proposes to modify and reissue General 
Permit BWEW-GP-8  

• Temporary Road Crossings 

• Temporary Crossings and Environmental 
Testing or Monitoring Activities 

General Permit BWEW-GP-8 



• Construction, operation, maintenance and 
removal  

• Temporary crossings  

• Regulated waters of this Commonwealth  

• Including wetlands 

• No practical alternatives  

General Permit BWEW-GP-8 



• Initially published October 6, 1984 (14 Pa.B. 3658)  

• Revised versions published: 
• December 2, 1989 (9 Pa.B. 5165) 

• December 28, 1991 (21 Pa.B. 5992) 

• Most recently revised for consistency with 
revised Chapter 105 regulations: 

• proposed: February 16, 2013 (43 Pa.B. 1049) 

• final-form: July 6, 2013 (43 Pa.B. 3775) 

 

History of GP-8 



• The majority of Chapter 105 general permits 
have not been materially revised since 1996. 

• Revisions represent the opportunity to 
establish an improved organization structure 
and provide a more concise general permit.  

• Proposed changes to layout and contents. 

Proposed Modifications to GP-8 



The organizational changes include: 

• Standardized definitions  

• Independent set of instructions, forms, examples 
and sample drawings 

• Consolidated Coordination and Notification 
Section 

• Cross-referenced terms and conditions 
 

Organizational Changes to GP-8 



Standard Definitions 



Instructions, Forms, etc. 



Coordination and Notification 



Cross-references 



Additionally, the scope of the general permit has 
been revised to include the following other 
temporary activities: 

• Temporary crossings 

• Environmental testing or monitoring activities 

• temporary  

• not 25 Pa. Code §105.12(a)(12) 
 

Changes in Scope of GP-8 



Changes in Scope of GP-8 



Current: 
 
 

Proposed: 

Changes in Scope of GP-8 



Proposed Protective Measures in GP-8 



Proposed Protective Measures in GP-8 



Proposed Protective Measures in GP-8 



Proposed Protective Measures in GP-8 



Proposed Protective Measures in GP-8 



– DEP requested written public comments on 
the proposed modifications to this draft 
General Permit. 

– Published in the PA Bulletin (43 Pa.B. 6599) 
on Saturday, November 2, 2013 

– Two webinars held 
– The public comment period concluded on 

January 10, 2014. 
 

Public Comment Period for GP-8 



• Questions about the proposal can be 
addressed by calling (717) 787-3411 or e-
mailing Ken Murin at kmurin@pa.gov  or  

Sid Freyermuth at sfreyermut@pa.gov 

Questions about GP-8 

mailto:kmurin@pa.gov
mailto:sfreyermut@pa.gov


Questions? 
 


